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Door Supervision, Security Guarding 

& Key Holding 

Welcome to the BBP Security Services and 
Training Ltd Employee Newsletter.  
 
We are happy to announce that BBP Security has 
now been granted ACS status for  
Door Supervision, Security Guarding & Key 
Holding 
 

Festivals 2015. 
This year we will be doing lot more festivals, and we 
will be hopefully supplying more staff to each 
festival. 
 
If you want to work at the Festivals, get in touch with 
Gary Jones, by Facebook, email or txt 
 
If you have friends that you would like to recommend 
to us for festivals, please send Gary Jones their 
details, and he will be in touch.  
 
Norwich Radio 1 “Big Day Out” 
Sat 23rd May 2015 to Sun 24th May 2015 
This festival is for SIA only. 
 
SLAMDUNK on Mon 25th May 2015. 
This festival is for SIA only. 
 
After this we will require SIA licensed staff and 
also stewards. 
 
Please remember at all these festivals we are there 
to WORK, not to watch the bands. 
 
If you wish to recommend anyone to us for the 
festival season, please do so or get them email 
festivals@bbpsecurity.com 
 
DOWNLOAD  
Arrive: Wed 10th June 
Depart: Mon 15th June.  
 
GLASTONBURY 
First arrivals: Fri 19th June 
Most arrive: Mon 22nd June 
Depart: Tue 30th June 
 
WIRELESS 
Arrive: Thu 2nd July 
Depart: Mon 6th July 
 

NASS FEST 
Arrive: Wed 8th July 
Depart: Mon 13th July 
 
LATITUDE 
Arrive: Tue 14th July 
Depart: Tue 21st July 
 
BOARDMASTERS 
Arrive: Wed 5th Aug 
Depart: Mon 10th Aug 
 
V2015 
Arrive: Thu 20th Aug 
Depart: Mon 24th Aug 
 
LEEDS 
Arrive: Tue 25th Aug 
Depart: Tue 1st Sept 
 
 
Training - 2015 
 
BBP Security is now able to deliver the following 
training: 
We will also be looking make training available to as 
many staff as possible in the near future 
 
Don’t forget if you need to do you Upskilling for Door 
Supervisors we are also running courses for that 
 

Courses 
 
During the first half of May 2015 we aim to put 
everyone through their  
Front of Stage Pit Barrier Operations 
 
Also if there is anyone else who would like to do 
the NVQ Spectator Safety Qual’, please let us 
know immediately. 
Thank You! 
 
Gary Jones 
 
Director 
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